
Finance Committee Meeting 
May 7, 2014 

Butterick Building Room 205 
 

 
Members in attendance: Edward Sweet, Mary Cliett, Cynthia Secord, Barbara 
Bartlett, and Town Administrator, Jeff Ritter.   
 
Clerk Barbara Bartlett called meeting to order at 6:06 PM. 
 
Committee met for the sole purpose of interviewing, discussing, and appointing 
new candidate for Personnel Board, David Shapiro.  Mr. Shapiro began by 
introducing himself, talking a little bit about his background, and took questions 
from the Committee.  Following questions and discussion by / from all members, 
Edward Sweet moved to recommend David Shapiro for appointment to the 
Personnel Board.  Seconded by Cynthia Secord.  All in favor. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Edward Sweet, second by Mary Cliett.  All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:32 PM 
 


